
From:   Luis Hernandez   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 18, 2014

Subject:   FCC File# 0047-EX-ST-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0047-EX-ST-2014
Ref. 22874

Ms. Nguyen:

In further reply to your email dated 2/7/14 (Ref. 22874), this is to confirm that ASRI coordination has now
been completed.

A scan of the coordination letter has been uploaded to the ELS for this application, and has been
attached in an email directly to you.

With respect to the other items you have requested, this is to confirm that the following additional items
have not been completed and BAE Systems has recently requested until 3/22 to attempt to complete
them:

? FAA coordination is not yet complete, as BAE Systems is in discussions with FAA staff regarding
some specific bands of concern.  BAE Systems hopes to resolve these discussions with FAA soon, and
will provide the completed FAA coordination to you as soon as the process is complete.

? BAE Systems has requested FirstNet consent, and such discussions and related consent activity
is still ongoing.  BAE Systems hopes to resolve these FirstNet consent issues soon, and will provide the
completed FirstNet consent to you as soon as the process is complete.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems Land &amp; Armaments L.P.   

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20036-5342
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use
of the intended recipient. If you received this in error, please do not read, distribute, or take action in
reliance upon this message. Instead, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and promptly delete
this message and its attachments from your computer system. We do not waive attorney-client or work
product privilege by the transmission of this message. IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance
with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S.



federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written
to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue
Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed
herein.

From: Chris Wheatley [mailto:ccw@asri.aero]   
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 8:47 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey
Cc: Michael Hinojosa
Subject: ASRI Concurrence letter for BAE Systems

Mr. Rummel,

Please see the attached concurrence letter from ASRI.

Regards,

Chris Wheatley
ASRI
410-266-4142


